
 

 

  
 

 
  

ALERT 

Providers who have not yet submitted their attestation to the Department should do so 
immediately. The deadline for submission was April 1, 2016. 

Both Fee-for-Service and Managed Care providers are required to submit an attestation to the 
Department. 

Further guidance and information can be found here:  

http://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/fair_labor_standards_act.htm 
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